## STATE OF UTAH

OFFICE OF THE LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR



## Spencer J. Cox LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

April 19, 2018

Jessica Bowers
Dominion Voting Systems
1201 18<sup>th</sup> Street, Suite 210
Denver, CO 80202

Dear Ms. Bowers:

This letter is to inform you that we have reviewed Dominion Voting Systems' equipment certification request and has met the criteria of Utah Code  $\S$  20A-5-802. Therefore, *Democracy Suite* 5.4 – E will be added to Utah's list of certified voting equipment. If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact Derek Brenchley at (801) 538-1041.

Sincerely,

Spencer J. Cox

Utah Lieutenant Governor